
Strategies Class 

April Newsletter 
Our philosophy is we want to be hard workers, that 

are polite to each other and the rest of the school. We 

want to all work together! 

 

What we are working on…  

Language - We are working towards solving words we don’t know and 

making connections to things we have read or watched.  

Math - We will always be practicing our number sense skills but we will 

also be focusing on telling time for math. 

Science - We will be learning about simple machines and building some of 

our own.  

Arts – We will be role playing with different scenarios on how to speak and 

act politely.  

For classroom reward, we have implemented a piggy bank system. If 

students are being kind, hard workers, good listeners, following the 

rules..etc. they can earn classroom dollars. These dollars can be used on 

auction days at the end of certain weeks to buy items for their bins or 

special treats.  

Remind App – I have added all parents to the Remind App either through 

cell phones or email. Let me know if there are any issues. This is just a 

simple and sometimes faster way to communicate. We will still be checking 

the Communication books though if that works best for you.  

Important Dates: 

March 29th – Hat Day 

April 6th – Fundraisers Due (Farm Fresh and Steeped Tea) and our next Classroom Auction 

April 19th – Assembly at 11:40 

April 20th – Blue and Green Day and Classroom Auction 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns: 

Strategies Class Team 

Mrs. Robb, Mrs. Fleguel and Mr. Shirton 


